
Date:  11 January 2019  

DIARY DATES 

Monday, 14 January - School visit to cinema in Penzance 

to see ‘Mary Poppins Returns’.  PLEASE BRING YOUR 

CHILDREN TO THE CHURCH CAR PARK BY 8.50 AM. 

Collect from school as normal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, 21 January - Clubs will start on Monday, 21 January.  

There is a choice/consent letter coming home early next week - 

please complete and return as soon as possible. 

Attendance:   95.2% 

OUTSTANDING ACHIEVEMENT    

GODREVY   Piran    

FISTRAL         Aurelie 

MOUSEHOLE    Alexxis  

TREEN  Monty 

   JIGSAW GIANTS 

‘Including others when working and playing’ 

GODREVY         Alex N-S  

FISTRAL          Neve  

MOUSEHOLE     Ripley 

TREEN      Samuel Q 

PE next term . .   Godrevy class will now be 

doing PE on a Tuesday.  They will be playing 

rugby so will need outdoor kit with old trainers 

or football boots.  Fistral remain on Wednes-

day.  Mousehole have changed to Thursday 

and Treen class remain on Tuesday. 

SCHOOL CENSUS DAY 

Next Thursday, 17 January, is school census day 

and our school’s funding for Universal Infant Free 

School Meals is determined by the number of in-

fants who have a meal on Census day.  Therefore, 

we encourage as many of you as possible to have a 

meal on that day.  The menu is the pupil’s choice: 

Burger and Chips or Macaroni Cheese  

both with Baked Beans and Garden Peas  

followed by Ice Cream. 

We will be switching to our new uniform supplier, Exhibit 1, next 

week.  Full details of what they offer, prices and how to purchase 

will be sent home with your child early in the week. 

Message from Mr Coleman 

Well what a fantastic return to school this week has been! Firstly I would like to thank everyone: staff, parents and most 

importantly the children, for making me feel so welcome this week. I feel part of the community already and am so excited 

to be able to begin my role as St Erth’s Headteacher after such  long wait. I have been struck by a number of things this 

week: firstly, enthusiasm for learning shown by the children, they are focused, confident and always keen to share what 

they are doing; secondly, the commitment and dedication of all the staff and finally, the politeness and courtesy of the chil-

dren. I look forward to the term ahead and all the exciting opportunities it will bring.  

Best wishes.  



Bottle Tops.  

Please save plastic bottle tops (any size, any 

colour) for Mr Hammond’s class. PARKING 

Please note that due to the building 

work, you will not be able to use the car park at 

any time unless you have made a special arrange-

ment with us.  Please park with care outside 

school and not on the grass verge.   

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS  

If you have a child born between 1 September 2014 and 

31 August  2015 you need to apply for a place in Recep-

tion next September.  The closing date for those applica-

tions is next Tuesday, 15 January 2019.   
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